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New certificate granted for Spire STL Pipeline 

Dear valued customer, 

I’m relieved to share the good news that today the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

(FERC) granted the Spire STL Pipeline a new temporary operating certificate. 

While this is good news and we feel confident in our ability to provide reliable natural gas 
service to our St. Louis customers through this winter heating season, we’ll turn our focus to the 
long-term certificate for the Pipeline. 
 

What’s next  
The FERC is currently still considering the long-term operations of the Spire STL Pipeline. We’ll 
stay engaged in the process to ensure everyone has the information needed, and we remain 
committed to keeping our customers informed about the Pipeline’s status and any potential 
impact to natural gas service. 
 
The Spire STL Pipeline has already saved hundreds of millions of dollars for eastern Missouri 
customers during Winter Storm Uri. Our goal is to ensure that this valuable resource remains 
available to serve the people of the region for many years to come. 
 
So, with gratitude for the good news at hand, we’re focusing our energy on advocating for a new, 

permanent operating certificate for the Pipeline. The process may take time, but as promised, 

we’ll continue providing timely updates.  

Stay in touch and informed  
We also encourage you to stay informed by visiting SpireEnergy.com/Critical for news on 
additional developments.  
 
Thank you for being a valued customer. And best wishes to you and your family for a happy and 
healthy New Year. 
 

Scott Carter 

President, Spire Missouri 


